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Comments: To Whom it may concern, 

I wish to bring your attention to FW-STND-SPEC-16: To maintain effective separation among species in habitat

occupied by bighorn sheep, the use of recreational pack goats and the use of goats and sheep for invasives

and/or noxious weed management is prohibited.

 

My concern isn't that you are willing to ban livestock in the parks, I can see how they can carry both disease and

invasive plants, but my concern is the blatant turnaround allowing grazing allotments of livestock. 

 

I have to ask, why allow one but ban the other? You can limit pack goats to wethers that have had health check

ups and are well groomed, but you'd still bring in possibly vaccinated livestock, with the risk of disturbing the local

sheep populations, and destroying land through mismanagement. 

 

Please reconsider one of these rules. Either ban all livestock from the parks, or allow all livestock, with

regulations, in the parks. 

 

Thank you for your time.


